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NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

COVID-19 – RESUMPTION OF ISSUANCE OF  

WRITS OF POSSESSION IN COMMERCIAL FORECLOSURES 

 

Commercial foreclosure trials have continued during the ongoing COVID-

19 pandemic.  For some time, however, the courts have withheld post-judgment 

action, including the issuance of writs of possession.   

 

Effective February 15, 2021, courts will resume post-trial activity, including 

issuance of writs of possession, for commercial foreclosure matters.     

 

Questions on this notice may be directed to the Superior Court Clerk’s 

Office at (609) 421-6100. 

 

      

____________________________________ 

Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.     

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

 

Dated: February 5, 2021 


